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MEMORANDUM 

PWC-C 5-2020 

Subject: Linking Niagara Transit Committee Endorsement of Niagara Specialized 
Transit Study Report  

Date: February 11, 2020 

To: Public Works Committee 

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

 
The Niagara Transit Governance and Service Strategy, 2017 by Dillon Consulting 
(Dillon Report) identified the need to undertake a further study to develop a strategy on 
specialized transit services within the larger governance framework of consolidated 
Regional transit services.  The results of the Niagara Specialized Transit Study will 
serve as an input to the Transit Governance Study currently underway. 
 
At its meeting held on January 29, 2020, the Linking Niagara Transit Committee 
considered the Niagara Specialized Transit Study Report (LNTC-C 2-2020) and 
subsequently endorsed the study.  The motion is provided below for your information. 
 
Minute Item 5.1 
LNTC-C 2-2020 
Specialized Transit Study Report 
 
That Report LNTC-C 2-2020, dated January 29, 2020, respecting Specialized Transit 
Study Report, BE RECEIVED and the following recommendations BE APPROVED: 

1. That the recommendations of the Specialized Transit in Niagara Region study, as 
described in Report LNTC-C 2-2020, BE ENDORSED; and 

2. That a copy of Report LNTC-C 2-2020 BE CIRCULATED to the Local Area 
Municipalities. 

 
A copy of Report LNTC-C 2-2020 and the minutes of the Linking Niagara Transit 
Committee meeting held on Wednesday, January 29, 2020, are attached to this 
memorandum.  
 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

_______________________________ 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 


